LOCAL MEMBERS OF ACT-UP have started a petition campaign to get this park at the comer of Ste-Catherine
and Panet renamed Le Parc commémoratif des personnes mortes du SIDA au Québec. Although local interest is
high, city councillors have been dragging their feet and demanding a petition to demonstrate public approval. ACT-
UP has responded with a petition and an art show at Kaché, part of Complex Station “C” at 1450 Ste-Catherine
E. The show continues until late February and the petition is available there. For information call 527-2423.




